
H-141:

“The Danville Planning Board will hold a public meeting on Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 7:30pm in 
the town hall. The Agenda includes: 1. A Conditional Use Permit Application submitted by 
Eversource Energy for the H141 Transmission Line Structure Replacement Project. The proposed 
overall project involves the replacement of four existing utility structures along the H141 Transmission 
Line in the Town of Danville. The structure replacements were selected based onsite visit 
evaluations conducted by Eversource and must be replaced for the transmission line to continue 
to function safely and reliably. The complete application is on file in the Selectmen's office and 
available to the public during normal business hours,8am - 4pm, Monday - Thursday. 2nd “ (emphasis 
added)

http://nh.mypublicnotices.com/PublicNotice.asp?Page=PublicNotice&AdId=5432567


